
 

   

 

 

March 10th, 2022 

To: Our Valued Customers 

 

Energy related products such as; petrochemicals & fuel have created additional pressure on an already 

unstable and rising energy market.   

The costs of our goods, freight and the fuel to run our delivery fleet have been moving upward daily. We 

have little choice but to accept these increases and pass on as little as possible to our customers.  

Therefore, effective April 1st, 2022 we are increasing our Energy Surcharge from $5.50 to $6.50 per 

delivery.  

We remain sensitive to the reality that absorbing price increases or surcharges is as difficult for your 

company as it is for ours. We want you to know that we are doing everything possible to minimize 

negative impact on your operation. We will always be sensitive and committed to delivering the best 

possible quality, excellent service at competitive prices. 

We want to thank you in advance for your support and anticipated cooperation as we move through 

these challenging times. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Aaron Lotto  

COO 

 

 




